
No. DA-19/7/2021-DA-DOP 
Government of India 

Ministry of Communications 
Department of Posts 
(IR & GB Division) 

Dak Bhawan, Sansad Marg 
New Delhi-110001 

Dated: 19th April, 2024 
Public Notice 

  

This is to inform that due to the unforeseen force majure situation of Iran-Israel conflict and 

resultant non-availability of air connectivity to Iran, booking of all categories of international mail 

for Iran is being kept on hold on temporary basis till further instructions. The situation is being 

reviewed regularly and booking will be resumed as soon as flight connections establish.  

Further, in case of articles which have already been booked for Iran but not yet dispatched from 

India, customer may have the option to recall their articles by submitting a application for recall 

of the shipment to the booking Post Office. 

  

  

(Wazir Chand) 
Section Officer 

(International Mail) 
  

  

Copy to: GM (CEPT) with request to upload the public notice on website.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 


